
 

St. Paul's Church of England Primary 
Newsletter November24 

Friday 8th November 2024 

From the words of St. Paul… ‘Encourage one another and build each 

other up.’ 

Headteacher news 

We've got a packed calendar of events lined up, promising something for everyone to enjoy. 

As we approach Remembrance Day, we're proud to support the Royal British Legion's Poppy 

Appeal once again. We'll have a variety of items available for purchase during break times, 

including snap bands, reflectors, wrist bands, poppies, and stickers. It's a wonderful way for our 

pupils to show their support for this important cause. 

To mark the occasion, we'll be observing a minute's silence on Monday 11th November. Any 

pupils who are members of the Scouts, Beavers, or Brownies are welcome to wear their 

uniforms on this day, adding a special touch to our commemoration. 

For those of you with little ones ready to embark on their primary school journey in September 

2025, we're hosting an 'Open Evening' on Wednesday 13th November at 6pm. It's a fantastic 

opportunity to get a feel for our school community and ask any questions you might have. We'd 

be delighted to see you there! 



Wednesday 13th November, we will be having individual and sibling photos in school. Please 

ensure your child is in full school uniform. If your child has PE that day, please make sure they 

come to school in their uniform and they bring their PE kit in a separate bag. If you would like 

your child to have their photo taken with a sibling who does not attend this school, please come 

to the school office at 8.20am and these will be taken before school starts. 

Lastly, we're gearing up for Children in Need with a twist this year. We're inviting everyone to 

join in a non-uniform or pyjama day! We're kindly asking for a charitable donation of £1, or any 

amount you choose, which can be paid via ParentPay. It's sure to be a fun and cosy day for a 

great cause. 

As always, thank you for your continued support. Here's to another fantastic half-term at St. 

Paul's! 



Starting Reception in 2025   

 

Celebrating art in our school 

As I walk through the corridors and classrooms of our wonderful school, I'm constantly 

reminded of the incredible talent and creativity that our pupils possess. It's a joy to witness 

their artistic expressions adorning our walls, bringing colour and life to every corner of St. Paul's. 



One of the many things I truly cherish about my role as Headteacher is the opportunity to see 

the amazing artwork our pupils create. Each piece tells a unique story, showcasing not only their 

artistic skills but also their imagination, dedication, and growth. From vibrant paintings to 

intricate sculptures, every creation is a testament to the hard work and passion of our young 

artists. 

I often find myself pausing in front of these displays, taking a moment to appreciate the thought 

and effort that goes into each masterpiece. It's not just about the final product, but the journey 

of learning and self-expression that each artwork represents.  

I'm excited to share this experience this joy alongside me. We've created a QR code that will 

allow you to view a selection of our pupils' artwork from wherever you are. Simply scan the 

code with your smartphone, and you'll be transported into a virtual gallery of our school's 

artistic achievements. 

I encourage you to take a moment to explore this digital showcase. Share it with your family and 

friends, and let's celebrate the creativity and hard work of our pupils together. It's an 

opportunity for you to see our school through my eyes and share in the pride I feel every day. 

 

PTA 

As we approach the end of another busy week, I wanted to take a moment to share some 

important information.  



First and foremost, I'd like to bring your attention to a change in our calendar. The upcoming 

PTA Annual General Meeting (AGM) has been rescheduled. Originally planned for an earlier 

date, it will now take place on Friday, 22nd November at 3.20pm. This slight adjustment allows 

us to ensure maximum participation and engagement from our school community. 

For those of you who might be unfamiliar with our PTA, it's a vital part of our school. The PTA 

plays a crucial role in organising events, fundraising, and supporting various school initiatives. 

Their efforts contribute significantly to enhancing the educational experience of our pupils and 

fostering a strong sense of community within St. Paul's. 

If you're interested in attending the AGM or perhaps considering joining the PTA, we'd be 

delighted to welcome you. The meeting will be held in school, providing an excellent 

opportunity to learn more about the PTA's activities and how you can get involved. Whether 

you're a long-standing member or simply curious about what the PTA does, your presence 

would be greatly appreciated. 

Joining the PTA is a fantastic way to contribute to our school community. It offers a chance to 

work closely with other parents, teachers, and staff members, all united in the goal of 

supporting our pupils and enhancing their school experience. The PTA is always open to fresh 

ideas and new perspectives, so if you've been thinking about getting more involved in school life, 

this could be the perfect opportunity. 

Remember, every contribution, no matter how small, can make a significant difference. 

Whether you can offer your time, skills, or simply your enthusiasm, there's a place for you in our 

PTA. It's also a wonderful way to meet other parents and become more connected with the 

school community. It's the collective effort that makes St. Paul's CE Primary School such a 

special place. Your ongoing support is invaluable, and I look forward to seeing many of you at 

the PTA AGM on the 22nd. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. Together, we 

can ensure that St. Paul's remains a nurturing and inspiring environment for all our pupils. 

St Paul's Mental Health Ambassadors 

 



myHappymind Parent App Introduction - England & Wales 

myHappymind is delivered in our school by our class teachers through a series of interactive 

lessons and then the children apply these learnings throughout the day. 

To further embed this learning, myHappymind has developed a Parent App. These resources can 

be accessed online on your computer, or through an app on your phone. The Parent App will 

support you as a parent in understanding what your child is learning, activities for you to do 

together at home and also a Kids Zone featuring myHappymind Games plus much more! 

To access these materials just go to https://myhappymind.org/parent-resources to create your 

free account. You will need to enter your name, email, and authentication code. 

Your authentication code is 119367 

Once you have created your account, you will receive an email with the next steps on 

downloading the app. 

We really encourage you to make use of this free content so that you can support your child in 

getting the best out of the curriculum. 

If you have any questions about myHappymind, please contact your class teacher. 

If you have any technical questions about accessing the resources, please contact 

hello@myHappymind.org 

 

https://myhappymind.lpages.co/myhappymind-parent-app-introduction/
https://myhappymind.org/parent-resources
mailto:hello@myHappymind.org


Dates for your diary... 

 

• Remembrance day - Monday 11th November 

• Bonfire lunch - Tuesday 5th November 

• Individual photographs - Wednesday 13th November 

• Children in Need - Friday 15th November 

• Flu Vaccinations - Thursday 28th November 

• Infant Nativity will be held on Thursday 12th December at 1.30pm and 5.30pm. (This is 

a ticket only event) 



Have your circumstances changed? Apply for free school meals. 

 

For any parents/carers, whose circumstances have changed and think their child(ren) may be 

entitled to Free School Meals, please can an application form be completed.  Parents can apply 

electronically via the link below:           

            https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-

meals/?page=3  

   

Registering for the Free School Meal service also means the school will receive additional 

funding for your child, which is called Pupil Premium.   

Please note that younger siblings of pupils who are already entitled will not automatically 

qualify for Free School Meals.  If a family's circumstances have changed and cease to be 

entitled to qualifying benefits, the elder children will be protected but any new children will 

not qualify. This is why Pupil Access Team require applications completing so they can 

properly assess new sibling's entitlement.  

Influenza vaccinations 

Flu Immunisation vaccinations will take place in school on THURSDAY 28TH NOVEMBER, please 

follow this link to complete an online consent form. 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/032f5d11 

This link will close on the 14th November 2024 

If you have any problems accessing the link please telephone 0333 3583 397, Option 2, Option 2.  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3
https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/032f5d11


In the meantime, if you have already taken your child to the doctors or chemist to have the Flu 

vaccine, please kindly inform the school office. 

Thank you. 

Fundraise for school that does not cost you anything. 

Easyfunding 

 

We’re now registered with Easyfundraising, which means you can help us for FREE. Over 7,000 

brands will donate to us when you use Easyfundraising to shop with them – at no extra cost to 

yourself! All you need to do is sign up and remember to use Easyfundraising whenever you shop 

online. It’s easy and completely FREE!  

These donations really mount up, so please sign up to support us at 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/st-pauls-

rawtenstall/?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=pmc&utm_content=email-1 

Attendance/Holiday information  

Attendance to school is compulsory, all children must attend every day unless they are ill.  

To enable us to safeguard our children, may we request that if your child is absent from school 

you, please telephone the school on 01706 215893 by 09:00am to inform us. If we have not 

received a call, a member of our office staff will call you to ensure that your child is at home 

and is safe.   



 

What to do if my child is ill. 

Despite school being cleaned daily using antibacterial solutions with the use of antibacterial 

soap and hand gels available for all to use freely. It is that time of year where Illness and viruses 

start to unfold.  

• The NHS have a helpful guide should you wish to use this. Is my child too ill for school? - 

NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

•  Please can you ensure that your child does not attend school for 48 hours after they 

have last vomited or had diarrhoea. 

We are still encouraging good respiratory hygiene i.e. covering their nose/mouth with a tissue 

when coughing or sneezing, discarding tissues after use and washing hands with soap and water. 

It is important to reduce the risk to others.   

Can you authorise my child's absence? 

As many of you are aware, we are unable to authorise any absences that are not illness related 

unless in exceptional circumstances. There is a 'leave of absence' form available from the school 

office however, we would ask that all holidays are taken within the holiday periods and not in 

term time, to avoid a fine from Lancashire County Council.  

Important Update – Changes to Education-related Penalty Notices 

from September 2024 

Information for Parents 

 

You may be aware that the Department for Education  announced national changes to penalty 

notices issued for unauthorised absence in term time. These changes will come into effect on 19 

August 2024. 

The changes to be aware of are: 

Please note that school does not receive any money for penalty notices. 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


• Penalty notices issued for offences that take place after 19 August 2024 will be charged 

at a new rate of £160 per parent per child. This can be paid at £80 if paid within 21 

days. 

• A second penalty notice issued to the same parent for the same child within a rolling 3-

year period will be issued at the rate of £160 to be paid within 28 days with no option 

for a discounted rate. 

• The threshold at which a penalty notice must be considered is set at 10 sessions 

(equivalent to 5 days) of unauthorised absence within a rolling 10-school week 

period[1] . This may include absences as a result of arriving late after the register closes. 

The 10 school weeks may span different terms or school years. 

• A maximum of 2 penalty notices may be issued to a parent for the same child within a 

rolling 3-year period, so at the 3rd (or subsequent) offence(s) another course of action 

will need to be considered (such as prosecution or one of the other attendance legal 

interventions). 

• This also includes pupils with persistent absences. 

• Only penalty notices issued for absences taking place after 19 August 2024 will count 

towards the above thresholds. 

 

[1] A school week is any week in which a school meets at least once. 



Holiday list 2024/25 

 

School Holidays 2024/2025 

AUTUMN TERM 2024 

Staff Training Days    Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

Re-open     Wednesday 4th September 2024 

Mid Term Closure    Monday 21st October - 

Friday 25th October 2024 (inclusive) 

Re-open     Monday 28th October 2024 

Closure after school on   Friday 20th December 2024 

SPRING TERM 2025 

Re-open     Monday 6th January 2025 

Mid Term Closure    Monday 17th February – 



Friday 21st February 2025 (inclusive) 

Re-open     Monday 24th February 2025 

Closure after school on   Friday 4th April 2025 

SUMMER TERM 2025 

Re-open on     Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

Staff Training Day    Friday 2nd May 2025 

May Day Closure    Monday 5th May 2025 

Mid Term Closure    Monday 26th May  - Friday 30th May 2025 (inclusive) 

Re-open on     Monday 2nd June 2025 

Closure after school on   Friday 18th July 2025 

Staff Training Days    Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd July 2025 



Additional information 

 



 



This week we have been learning... 

 

Brilliant Berries 

Berries are working SO hard! We have been using our zones of regulations to help focus our 

learning and also using all our calm techniques to help us when our heads feel a bit busy.  

 

The children have been working really hard in maths and English, they have blown me away 

with how much they can remember, and their writing is coming along beautifully. I am so proud 

of them.  

In topic, we have been thinking about Guy Fawkes, we loved watching Ratty's story of 

Gunpowder Treason and Plot, the children were so shocked that someone wanted to kill the 

King and were very glad when they didn't. We have also created firework pictures using a range 

of materials and textures! They look amazing, I am so proud of them.  

Dates for your Diary 

PE kits to be work each Monday. It is getting cold now, so please ensure they have joggers on.  

Forest School: Wednesday 20th November and Wednesday 4th December. 

Individual and sibling photographs: Wednesday 13th November 



Nasal Flu vaccinations: Thursday 28th November 

Infant Nativity will be held on Thursday 12th December at 1.30pm and 5.30pm. 

 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Taylor and Mrs Coleman  

Amazing Acorns 

 

Acorns have had another brilliant week; their resilience is really shining through, and they have 

all worked so hard throughout the week. It is really lovely to see their individual personalities 

growing and friendships developing.  

In maths this week, we have been looking at the number 5. We have been practising counting to 

5 and ordering numbers to five, as well as looking at 1 more and 1 less, we have even looked at 

5-sided shape, the pentagon. Have a go at counting at home to 5 with your children, see if you 

can spot the numeral 5 in your local area or practise counting whilst out and about. 

 In English, we have been reading the story 'Oliver's vegetables', we have been thinking about 

fruit and vegetables that we do and do not like and having a go at writing their names. We have 

been using pictures from the story to order the days of the week, which links with maths and to 

also re tell the story all by ourselves.  



Our topic this week has been all about Guy Fawkes and who he is. Ask your children about facts 

of Guy Fawkes and bonfire night. We have also created some beautiful art work in the style of 

fireworks using a range of materials and resources.  

In PE we have been practising to hop, see how many hops your child can do at home, can they 

do more with the other leg?  

Dates for your Diary 

PE kits now need to be brought into school each Monday as children will be getting changed in 

class. 

Forest School: Wednesday 20th November and Wednesday 4th December. 

Individual and sibling photographs: Wednesday 13th November 

Nasal Flu vaccinations: Thursday 28th November 

Infant Nativity will be held on Thursday 12th December at 1.30pm and 5.30pm. 

 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend,  

Miss Bliss, Mrs Smith and Mrs Parkinson.  

Awesome Ashes 

 



This week in Ashes we have been learning about the North Pole in Geography, linked with our 

work on the penguin in our story Lost and Found. We learnt about animals that live in hot and 

cold places, what to pack for a holiday in a cold place and Year 1 have begun to use atlases to 

find other cold countries. 

In English we have been learning more about penguins, labelling their appearance and learning 

about the ways in which they move. We are loving reading our story Lost and Found! 

In Maths, Reception have worked on the number 4 and 5 and Year 1 have worked super hard on 

subtraction using the whole, part, part model. 

The children enjoyed Forest School this week, completing more learning about the season of 

Autumn and weather associated with this season. Our next Forest School sessions will be Friday 

29th November and Friday 13th December. 

Dates for your Diary 

PE kits now need to be brought into school each Wednesday as children will be getting 

changed in class. 

Forest School: Friday 29th November and Friday 13th December. 

Individual and sibling photographs Wednesday 13th November 

Nasal Flu vaccinations Thursday 28th November 

Infant Nativity will be held on Thursday 12th December at 1.30pm and 5.30pm.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Miss Fielding 



Super Sycamores 

 

This week in Sycamores we have been writing an information poster all about mice. We have 

also been recalling facts about frogs, so that we can write an independent information poster all 

about frogs. The children are excited to do this as we will be sharing our writing with Acorns 

class. 

In Maths we have been learning about 2D shapes and how to recognise a circle, triangle, 

rectangle and a square rectangle. We have been using the correct vocab - vertices and edges to 

describe the shapes. 

In Science we have started our topic of Animals - Humans by naming all of the body parts, and 

learning how bones help us move and protect us. 

In Art we have used pastels to create our own poppy scene and practiced using different skills 

using the pastels. 

Dates to remember  

Individual and sibling photographs Wednesday 13th November 

Forest school - Thursday 14th November 

Nasal Flu vaccinations Thursday 28th November 

Infant Nativity will be held on Thursday 12th December at 1.30pm and 5.30pm. 

 



Mrs de Boutemard 

 

 



 

Outstanding Alders 

 

As always, the children have been great this week and worked their socks off. 

Curriculum News 

In Maths this week we have been learning about shapes, both 2d and 3d. We have been 

identifying properties such as faces, edges and vertices.  

In English we have now begun learning about animals that live on the African savanna ready to 

write our own fact file.  

In Science we have continued our work on materials, we sorted materials according to whether 

they would bend, stretch, twist and squash. We also learnt about John Boyd Dunlop, ask your 

child what they can remember about him. 

Dates to remember  



Forest school- Tuesday 12th November 

Individual and sibling photographs  - Wednesday 13th November 

Children in Need- Friday 15th November 

Nasal Flu vaccinations Thursday 28th November 

Infant Nativity will be held on Thursday 12th December at 1.30pm and 5.30pm. 

 

Miss Cavaney. 

Enchanted Elms 

 

 This we have continued to look the landmarks of London. The children created their own top 

trump card for a landmark. We have looked at features of a leaflet. In maths we have been 

looking at multiples for the 3 and 4 times tables. We have answered questing using Venn and 

Carroll diagrams.  

In science the children conducted the 'ramp investigation' to discover how objects move on 

different sloping surfaces. We investigated how placing an object on different surfaces affects 

how easily it moves. The children recorded their findings. 

Junior Christmas panto trip 

Thank you to all the parents who have signed the consent form and paid towards the panto trip. 

If you haven't signed the consent form on Parent Pay, please could this be completed as a 



matter of urgency. No child will be allowed on the trip without parental consent. If you need a 

paper copy of the form, please see Mrs Harwood in the school office. 

PE 

P.E is on Tuesdays we have the coach and then its outdoor slot for 6 weeks. 

 

Forest School 

Monday 11th November 2024 

Monday 25th November 2024 

Monday 9th December 2024 

 

Dates for your diary 

Individual photographs - Wednesday 13th November 2024 

Children in Need - Friday 15th November 2024 – Pjs or comfy clothes - £1 donation – Parent 

Pay 

Nasal Flu vaccinations - Thursday 28th November 2024PTA Raffle donation non-uniform day -

 Friday 29th November 

Junior trip to the panto - Wednesday 11th December (a packed lunch will be required on this 

day) 

Miss Cowgill 

 



 

 

 



 

Marvellous Maples 

 

In English this week, Maples have read a short novel called 'The treasure of the loch ness 

monster'. First, we made predictions using the images and then read the book. We have started 

to create character profiles for both the characters and thought about what traits they have. 

The children have also written a diary entry as one of the characters using some of the 

vocabulary we have collected. 

In maths, the year 4 children have been learning about factors and how to multiply a number by 

10 and 100. They have worked really hard at this and have really progressed. The Year 3 children 

have been mastering their times tables and looking at using these to help when identifying 

missing numbers in number sequences.  



The children were real life historians in our history lesson, this week. The children were given a 

picture of life in the ancient Egyptian times. The children were given the task of using their 

knowledge of Ancient Egypt to find the historical inaccuracies. I was blown away at how many 

children were able to find the suitable inaccuracies. We have some fantastic historians in 

Maples class. 

Junior Christmas panto trip 

Thank you to all the parents who have signed the consent form and paid towards the panto trip. 

If you haven't signed the consent form on Parent Pay, please could this be completed as a 

matter of urgency. No child will be allowed on the trip without parental consent. If you need a 

paper copy of the form, please see Mrs Harwood in the school office.  

Dates for your diary 

Next Forest School session - Thursday 21st November 

Individual/sibling photos - Wednesday 13th November 

Children in Need (Non uniform or PJS) - Friday 15th November 

PTA Raffle donation non-uniform day - Friday 29th November 

Junior trip to the panto - Wednesday 11th December (a packed lunch will be required on this 

day) 

PE- Tuesday (outdoor) and Friday (Indoor) 

 

Have a great weekend.  

Miss Yates 



Dazzling Elders 

 

 

 

It’s been another busy week in Elders class. We have been learning our colours in Spanish. In 

Science, the children have been investigating whether different materials were transparent, 

electrical conductors and/or magnetic. In RE this week,the children have been thinking about 



remembrance and learnt about what the different poppies represent. In maths the children 

have been multiplying by 10 and 100 and near multiples of 10 and adjusting. 

Forest school 

Our next session is Wednesday 13th November Please ensure your child has the correct kit in 

school. 

PE 

Outdoor PE - Monday Indoor PE - Friday  

We have had an increasing number of children without PE kit. Please could the children have a 

pair of joggers for outdoor PE. 

Dates for the diary  

Individual /sibling photos - Wednesday 13th November 

Children in Need (Non uniform or PJS) - Friday 15th November 

PTA Raffle donation non-uniform day - Friday 29th November 

Junior trip to the panto - Wednesday 11th December (a packed lunch will be required on this 

day) 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Nolan 

Wonderful Willows 

 



English  

We are thoroughly enjoying our Non-Fiction text based on Magicians. We have watched some 

mesmerising tricks by Houdini and Dynamo - the children were amazed. We are now focussing 

on gathering information so that we can create detailed pieces of work linked to magicians past 

and present.  

History 

We found History fascinating this week as we researched place names. We looked at which 

towns were named by the Romans, Anglo-Saxons and  Vikings, we also discovered what the 

meanings of the town names are. Willow's class were fantastic at reading maps of York and 

Lincolnshire to discover many Viking towns. 

 P.E 

This week we have experimented with the orienteering equipment. We took our time to read 

maps and plot the places that we were going to place the flags. Then we swapped maps and 

challenged our peers to find them. What a speedy group they were!  

Dates for your diary 

Individual/sibling photos - Wednesday 13th November 

Children in Need (Non uniform or PJS) - Friday 15th November 

PTA Raffle donation non-uniform day - Friday 29th November 

Junior trip to the panto - Wednesday 11th December (a packed lunch will be required on this 

day)  

Mrs Todd   



 

 

 



 

 



Mighty Oaks 

 

It has been another jam-packed week in Oaks class this week with lots of learning taking place. 

In English, the children have been writing their own independent narrative from the perspective 

of Willie, one of the main characters in Goodnight Mister Tom. The writing has been 

outstanding, and I am so proud of how hard they have worked to include so many features. This 

brings us to the end of our novel as next week we are starting our new unit on war poetry. 

Forest School saw the class working together in small groups to create a piece of Remembrance 

art. The pictures show that we have some very creative children in the class! 

In history, we are continuing with our topic of World War Two and its impact on the lives of 

people in Rawtenstall. The children have been learning about The Blitz and how sources of 

evidence show different perspectives of the war.  

PE 

We will continue to have our indoor PE session each Thursday. Swimming will also continue 

until Christmas and all groups need to bring shorts and T shirt to each session as part of the 

lifesaving award.  

Junior Christmas panto trip 

Thank you to all the parents who have signed the consent form and paid towards the panto trip. 

If you haven't signed the consent form on Parent Pay, please could this be completed as a 



matter of urgency. No child will be allowed on the trip without parental consent. If you need a 

paper copy of the form, please see Mrs Harwood in the school office.  

Dates for your diary 

Next Forest School session - Tuesday 19th November 

Individual/sibling photos - Wednesday 13th November 

Children in Need (Non uniform or PJS) - Friday 15th November 

PTA Raffle donation non-uniform day - Friday 29th November 

Junior trip to the panto - Wednesday 11th December (a packed lunch will be required on this 

day) 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Lee 

 



 

 



 

 



 

St. Paul's Church Worship 

 

As we settle into the rhythm of another exciting half term, the focus of our collective worship: 

peace. This theme resonates deeply within our school community, offering us all an opportunity 

to reflect on its significance in our daily lives. 

One of the monthly highlights our  calendar last month was undoubtedly the Woody Church 

session. 

The turnout for our forest church was truly remarkable. It was a delight to see so many familiar 

faces – pupils, parents, and extended family members – gathered together in our natural 



surroundings. The enthusiasm and engagement displayed by everyone present  creating an 

atmosphere of warmth and community spirit that epitomises what we strive for at St. Paul's. 

On Saturday 9th November, the final Woody Church session will take place at St. Paul's 

Church between 3pm-5pm.   

It is one not to be missed. 

 



Reflective Friday 

 

Hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

Kind regards  

Mrs Charlesworth 
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